
WHEN WHAT TO EXPECT 

Project Summary 

Construction Alert 

Yorba Regional Park 

Accessibility           

Improvements  

Anticipated Construction Duration 

September 27, 2018 — November 8, 2018 

Working Hours | Monday—Friday | 7 am — 5 pm  

 

The construction schedule is tentative and subject to change 

due to weather and other factors.  

OC Public Works, in coordination with OC Parks, will be improving walkways and picnic areas 

within Yorba Regional Park located in the incorporated city of Anaheim. The project consists of 

removal and replacement of some existing walkways and construction of new walkways    

serving park amenities.  

Walkways and other park amenities at some areas  

will be closed daily during construction.              

Construction will occur at various locations   

throughout Yorba Regional Park. Typical              

construction noise is anticipated during  regular 

working hours. Park  visitors are advised to exercise 

caution during construction.  

CONTACT  

INFORMATION 

Facebook.com/ocpublicworks 

Twitter.com/ocpublicworks 

To receive email updates from OC Public Works, email us at projectinfo@ocpw.ocgov.com 

WHERE 

Nathan Wheadon 

714.667.9602 

www.ocpublicworks.com 

ProjectInfo@ocpw.ocgov.com 
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